
From September 7th through the 24th, donate plastic jars of peanut butter 
and jelly to help feed children in need as they start a new school year. 

Donations are accepted at several convenient neighborhood locations. 
Monetary donations are also welcome. 

Learn more by scanning the QR code or visiting 
FoodBankHeartland.org/2022-Foodies-PBJChallenge

September 7–24, 2022

Thank you for your support! 10525 J Street, Omaha, NE 68127  |  402.331.1213


